#### Headteacher's note

Dear St Peter's Eaton Square Families,



This newsletter has to be a celebration of our wonderful pupils and their musical talents.

Pupils from Reception through to Year 6 sang their hearts out; played recorders, violins, cellos, tambourines, sticks and shakers all in incredible harmony. Our two soloists were simply jaw-dropping with their individual violin pieces and so confident with their performances.

As a staff team we are so very proud of each and every one of them and thank them all for making our annual Easter Eggstravaganza so special.

Next week we finish for the Spring Term on Thursday please check finishing times.

Mrs Carrington

Attendance and punctuality are crucial for the children's progress and wellbeing at school. Many thanks for all your support and efforts. Please ensure that your children are arriving in on time.

This week's winner is: 1 Chester with 100%

This week's overall attendance is: 95.9% which is below our school target of 96%





# Celebration Awards

### Awards this week go to...

EYFS SUPERSTARS: Arin & Charlee

### **Keen Learners**

Y1: Julko & Lenny

**Y2:** Thomas & Fadi

Y3: Nicos

**Y4:** Imogen

Y5: Ruzgar

Y6: Liam

### **Wonderful Writers**

Y1: Hermione & Jalilah

Y2: Maame - Esi & Nyah

Y3: Alex

Y4: Hugo

Y5: Julia

Y6: Tuana

### TTRS - Accuracy

Ali 3V, Annabella 4E &

Verene 4E

NumBots - Most Coins

Julko IC, Mila IB & Allegra

2E

### **Upcoming Dates & Events**

No enrichment clubs all week

Breakfast and After School club are still running

No After School club on Thursday 28th

Weds 27th March- 9:15am, Mass @ St Peter's Church ( All SPES family and friends invited)

Early Finish - 28th March

EYFS - 1:30 pm usual gate

Year 1-1:30 pm (gate B - other gate)

Year 2- 1:40 pm usual gate

Year 3- 1:40 pm usual gate

Year 4- 1:50 pm usual gate

Year 5- 1:50 pm usual gate

Year 6- 2:00pm usual gate

Important dates are all available to check on our <u>School</u>

Calendar

# PEDESTRIAN and CYCLE ZONE Mon - Fri 8.30 - 9.30 am 3 - 4 pm

### **Greetings from St Peter's Church**

From Fr Jonathan - Vicar of St Peter's Church

Dear parents and carers

It has been good to have been going through the main services of Holy Week with the children at the School Mass in recent weeks. Last week we did Palm Sunday and yesterday we did Maundy Thursday and the Last Supper. Next Wednesday (please note the day) our School Mass will be in Church and we shall be reflecting on all that happened on Good Friday. You are warmly welcome to join us in Church whenever a School Mass is there and we will be providing coffee for any parents/carers who are able to join us straight afterwards. It will be lovely to have you with us.

This coming Sunday (24<sup>th</sup> March) is Palm Sunday and the beginning of Holy Week. You are warmly invited to join us for the 0945 Family Eucharist which includes the dramatic reading of the Passion and concludes with our procession around Eaton Square as we commemorate the arrival of Jesus in Jerusalem, whilst the crowds acclaimed with "Hosanna!".

A flyer containing all our Holy Week and Easter services has gone out with the book bags and a PDF of it is being sent to you directly. We would love to see you at any of our services over the coming weeks.



### HOUSE POINTS

MATTHEW 24, 425	MARK 32, 211
LUKE	Јон <b>н</b>
31, 777	31, 988

Most points in KS1	Most Points in KS2
Davie 2W	Leo 6E



## Article 16

Article 16 Every child has the right to privacy. The law should protect the child's private, family and home life.

# Science Week!





### Last week was Science week! We had lots of fun activities throughout the week including:

- A science assembly and workshops by a guest science presenter
- Workshops at Eaton Square Senior School
- Presentations by experts in Yr4 about Climate Change
- Dress up day on Monday
- A poster challenge about time!

### **Competition Winner for the poster challenge!**

Fadi from 2Ebury and Matty from 4







































